
   New England States  
   Committee on Electricity  

 
April 30, 2014 
 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
James Daly 
VP, Energy Supply 
Northeast Utilities 
 
James Holodak, Jr. 
VP, Regulatory Strategy 
National Grid USA 
 
Anthony Marone 
Sr. VP, Customer & Business Services 
UIL 
 
Gentlemen:  

Thank you for your April 22, 2014 letter and continued strong interest in the New 
England Governors’ infrastructure initiative.  NESCOE appreciates your constructive input as 
well as your appreciation for the need to act expeditiously in moving solutions forward.  We are 
closely considering and analyzing your proposal as NESCOE continues to work with regional 
stakeholders on a preferred approach.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Heather Hunt  
Heather Hunt 
Executive Director 
New England States Committee 
   on Electricity 
655 Longmeadow Street 
Longmeadow, MA  01106 
203-610-7153 
heatherhunt@nescoe.com	
  

	
  

 


